
FRIDAY | APRIL 5th - RIDERS PARADE 

Dear Rider, 
You are requested to attend the ACERBIS GP of Portugal official 
event presentation, which will take place on Friday evening (April 
5th).  
We kindly ask riders from ALL classes (EXCLUDING OPEN 
CLASSES AND NATIONALS) to meet in the paddock, close to the 
parc fermè, in full riding gear and with their bikes, at 18:40.  
The official presentation will begin at 18:45 with a short (+-15min), 
police controlled, parade through the city.  

OFFICIAL PHOTO AT FAFE CITY HALL 

All riders are requested to ride responsibly throughout the city 
parade – no wheelies, burnouts, etc.  

Please remember, this request has come to us from the event organiser. We 
know all riders have many things to do to prepare for the ACERBIS GP of 
Portugal, but we kindly remind you that your support and positive actions are 
hugely important. Supporting the event organiser by attending this event will 
play a huge part in the ensuring they enjoy the ongoing support of the local 
community, a key factor in the long-term future of enduro events in this area. 

We truly appreciate your support with this matter and look forward to 
seeing you all there. 
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